
Dear Ms Channing, 

As committee chair,  please share my concern with your committee.  

I am a native Portland, Oregon resident. I tend my small organic garden.  I buy local,  non-gmo 

produce and products as much as possible and urge to keep Oregon gmo-free!! 

 

Thank you. 

 

Respectfully, 

Ms Charlie White 

11965 NW Kearney St 

Portland, OR 

97229 

 


